
THE APRIL 28TH TOWN ELECTION IS POSTPONED TO JUNE 2ND 

Pursuant to Chapter 45 of the Acts of 2020 the Select Board voted on April 1st to postpone the April 28th 

Town election to June 2nd, with a stipulation that they will revisit this on May 4th.  It is possible the June 

2nd Town election could be postponed again to a later date all depending on COVID-19.    

On April 1st the Select Board also voted to postpone the May 18th Annual Town Meeting to June 22nd.   

 

Due to Chapter 45 of the Acts of 2020, all registered voters have the option to request an early voting 

ballot through the mail only for the town election.   Simply complete an application then mail to 

Swampscott Town Clerk’s Office, 22 Monument Avenue, Swampscott, MA  01907.  

An Absentee ballot application will also be acceptable for Early Ballot requests.  If you already 

completed a 2020 Absentee ballot application for “All elections this Year” OR “April 28th election” with 

the Town Clerk’s Office you do not need to file another application, a ballot will automatically be mailed 

to you. 

Early Voting or Absentee ballot applications can be mailed, E-mailed or deposited in the 24-hour drop 

box just outside the main Town Hall entrance.   

There will be polling hours on election day however due to COVID-19 all voters are urged to vote by 

mail to maintain social distancing.  Once a voter has cast an early voting ballot, the voter may no longer 

vote at the polls on Election Day.   

View Chapter 45 of the Acts of 2020 in its entirety, download a 2020 Municipal Early Ballot application 

or Absentee ballot application at swampscottma.gov 

Please visit the Towns website page for the most recent updates. 

Voter resources such as Register to Vote Online, Are You Registered, Absentee ballot applications, View 
My Ballot, Where Do I Vote, Track My Ballot and mail-in voter registration forms are available on 
Secretary Galvin’s website at www.sec.state.ma.us/ 

Don’t wait check your voter status early! 

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Town Clerk’s Office: 

Sue:  sduplin@swampscottma.gov   781-596-4167 

Brittney: bjones@swampscottma.gov          781-596-4167 

Thank You!  Sue Duplin, Swampscott Town Clerk 
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